
Clerks Report for 5th October 2021 

1. The Clerk had commissioned the fingerpost repair work. 

 

2. The Clerk had arranged for the Covid-19 notices to be removed from the play area as, in line 

with latest Government advice, these were no longer required. 

 

3. The Clerk had sent a letter to the Planning Officer dealing with the Village Hall outline planning 

application and asked Stacey Robbins for his support with regard to appealing against the cost of 

£1,000 for their legal department to deal with SANGS and SAMMS for the Village Hall outline 

planning application.  The letter had been acknowledged and was being considered. 

 

4. The replacement noticeboard had been erected but at the Clerk’s request escutcheon plates 

were being fitted over the keyholes to protect them from rain damage.  

 


